
CENTAL NF WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

On April 11, 2002 the Central NF Waste Management Committee held an executive meeting
followed by a general meeting to meet with the representative of BAE Newplan and discuss
Phase I of the Central NF Waste Management Study.

Mr. Allan Scott - Chair of the CNWMC and Mr. Walwin Blackmore - NLFM representative
provided the background information on the study, the process of developing the Terms of
Reference and the selection of the consulting firm to complete Phase I of the study.

Mr. Scott introduced Mr. Albert Williams of BAE Newplan.  Mr. Williams gave a brief overview
of his consulting firm and went into some detail on Phase I of the study and gave some general
information of Phases II and III.

Phase I will produce a detailed Waste Audit.  Within Phase I parameters the precise boundaries
will be determined and a collection of existing data on waste management practise in the region
will be undertaken.   The Waste Audit will include types of waste, waste generators and
quantities.  It will include identification of waste collected, transportation systems, potential
disposal sites, recycling programs and all of their associated costs.

The Waste Audit will generate a database to prepare the selections of Waste Management
Strategies.

Phase II will do further studies into particular systems and sites for waste management and Phase
III will zero in on the recommended Waste Management System.

The Central NF Waste Management Committee asks that all communities provide full
cooperation in discussion of waste management when a member of BAE Newplan visits or 
contacts your community.

For further information you may contact:
Mr. Allan Scott, Chair - 651-3458
Mr. Walwin Blackmore -489-0465

OR: BAE Newplan Group - Phone# 368-0118 or fax# 368-3541
Mr. Albert Williams
Mr. Wayne Manuel
Mr. David Haley
Dr. Bassem Eid
Mr. Zongyan Yang
Mr. Paul Hounsell
Ms. Vicki Cross


